
I.C.R. W.U.A. Monthly Operator Notes 

January 24, 2016 
 

Molly Way was flushed twice and the fire pumps exercised. 

 

The easement road was checked twice to insure no leaks or issues with our line. 

24 fiberglass line indicators are needed @ $40ea. approximately 1hr each for 

installation. 

A new windmill has been erected where the new well was drilled next to the easement 

road. We have been fenced out of the very end of the easement road just before the road 

ends above the creek. 

 

Found a bad meter during the meter reads in TRR meter has been replaced. Manufacture 

date on the meter 2/11/13 unsure if meter is under warranty, will check with Rep.  

 

Received a call for a possible water leak on War Bonnet (ICR) area was checked and 

nothing was found 

 

New spool piece for Molly Way boost station was ordered and should be here sometime 

in February 

 

Received and installed 2 new chlorine pumps for the #1 ICR well and for TRR #1 

 

Meter reads went well this month 

 

Monthly samples were collected and delivered to the lab. (No issues) 

Also we will be taking alkalinity, TDS and hardness samples to the lab. for CCR update. 

 

All equipment is working properly at this time with the exception of the Molly Way 

program issue 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 


